
Contractor  seeking  tech
personnel for DHH Medicaid I-
T project in Baton Rouge
BATON ROUGE – The company selected to lead the development and
implementation of a new Medicaid Management Information System
(MMIS) for the Louisiana Department of Health and Hospitals is
seeking qualified I-T personnel to staff the Baton Rouge-based
project.Job  seekers  can  apply  online  at
www.cns-inc.com/la-jobs or attend one of two recruitment open
houses this month in Baton Rouge and New Orleans.”We have over
40 key positions that we need to fill for the opening phase of
this project, ” said Stephen Smith, senior vice president of
CNSI and the Louisiana project director.
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project.Job  seekers  can  apply  online  at
www.cns-inc.com/la-jobs or attend one of two recruitment open
houses this month in Baton Rouge and New Orleans.”We have over
40 key positions that we need to fill for the opening phase of
this project, ” said Stephen Smith, senior vice president of
CNSI and the Louisiana project director. “Our goal is to find
qualified individuals from among the experienced technology
professionals working here in Louisiana.”

“We’re hiring programmers, systems architects and analysts,
database  managers  and  conversion  specialists,  as  well  as
technical writers and quality assurance personnel, ” Smith
continued. “It’s a long list of openings. This is a 10-year
project  that  offers  some  real  career  opportunities  with
compensation packages that are very competitive with similar
positions in both the private and public sectors.”CNSI has set
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up a special website where those interested in applying can
see the entire list of available positions, job descriptions
and  requirements.  The  site  is  located  at
www.cns-inc.com/la-jobs.”We want people to visit the website
to see exactly what’s available and actually apply online if
there’s a position of particular interest, ” Smith said.

In addition to the website, CNSI is hosting recruitment open
houses in Baton Rouge and New Orleans where those interested
can bring their resumes or CVs and interview in person. “We’re
prepared to make job offers on the spot, ” Smith said.The CNSI
recruitment open houses are each scheduled for 10 a.m. until 8
p.m. on Sept. 14 at the Baton Rouge Marriott, I-10 at College
Dr.; and, for New Orleans applicants, on Sept. 15 at the
Marriott  at  3838  North  Causeway  Blvd.  in  Metairie.CNSI,
headquartered in Gaithersburg, Md., is a leading provider of
healthcare technology-enabled solutions. The company recently
completed  the  development  and  implementation  of  similar
Medicaid  Management  Information  Systems  in  the  states  of
Michigan and Washington.


